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           12.04.2024 

Circular 

Individual Photo Session 

Dear Parents, 

School is organizing an individual photo session for classes Nursery to XII on Monday, 15th 

April, 2024 for the ID cards .      

We kindly request all children to dress up appropriately for the individual photo session. Please 

ensure that your child's uniform is clean, pressed, and free of wrinkles or stains.  

Attendance is compulsory for that day.         

 

 

 

 

Goldi Gautam 

Principal 

  


